
Regular Meeting of the Worthington City Council 

Monday, March 20, 2017 

In the absence of Mayor Burger, Mayor Pro Tem, Dan Feldmann, called the meeting to order at 

6:30 PM. Roll call: Marty Marugg, Steve Engler, Clarence Tuel, Kay Risser.  

Motion by Tuel to approve the agenda, seconded by Risser, all ayes, carried.   

For maintenance, Lansing requested a few maintenance purchases, and the council is currently 

analyzing the sewer fund before approving. 

Motion by Risser to approve the consent agenda, consisting of the minutes of March 6, 2017, 

Treasurers Report, Budget Breakdown, and Building Permit #1286 to the City of 

Worthington/Athletic Association for Construction of Donation Wall in Ball Park, seconded by 

Marugg, all ayes, carried. 

A garbage pile-up and a noise complaint were brought up under citizen concerns, to which the 

council heard and addressed each concern. 

The police committee and clerk had met with the Dubuque County Chief Deputy a few weeks 

prior and went over that meeting with the rest of the council. The council is interested in 

contracting with the County to help alleviate the large amounts of traffic complaints the City has 

received recently. The council is interested and ready to move forward, but no decision has been 

made; discussion will continue at the next council meeting. 

The zoning map was assigned to Risser and Faust to work on together, so the finished zoning 

map can be expected for review at the next council meeting. 

Council agreed to move forward with the City credit card, so Faust will be working on the 

application process. 

Motion by Tuel to adjourn at 7:18 PM, seconded by Engler, all ayes, carried. 

Minutes prepared by: 

Robyn Faust 

City Clerk/Treasurer           

Revenues: General Fund $3,495.24; LOST $4,830.45; Road Use $4,615.34; Debt Service 

$2,132.00; Water $3,666.66; Sewer $4,018.20; Hall $2,456.50 

 


